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PW10.1.34
 
From: Taylor Surajram
 

To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor Holyday; Councillor Lee;
 
Councillor McMahon; Councillor Moeser; Councillor Perruzza 

Subject: PW10.1 
Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 9:26:29 AM 

Hi All, 
I support street murals as it shows creativity and vibrancy of the people of Toronto. I remember
 when I was in grade school my class was given a tulip to paint that would be displayed along the
 south end of Royal York. I remember the pride I had to show off the tulip that I dedicated my time,
 and I thought I did well at. I remember showing my family and friends the tulip as we drove by. 

I think that this initiative would be beneficial as it would give others the same opportunity. 

Taylor Surajram 
Product and Community Coordinator 
EF Educational Tours 

EF Education First 
60 Bloor Street West, 5th floor 
Toronto, ON M4W 3B8 

Office: 1-800-387-1460 
Skype: taylor.surajram.ef 
eftours.ca 

mailto:Taylor.Surajram@EF.com
mailto:pwic@toronto.ca
mailto:councillor_robinson@toronto.ca
mailto:Councillor_Holyday@toronto.ca
mailto:Councillor_Lee@toronto.ca
mailto:councillor_mcmahon@toronto.ca
mailto:Councillor_Moeser@toronto.ca
mailto:Councillor_Perruzza@toronto.ca
http://eftours.ca/
http:taylor.surajram.ef
http:PW10.1.34

